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Docket: 50-059

Texas A&M University
College of Engineering
ATTN: Dr. Carl A. Erdman
Department of Nuclear Engineering
College Station, Texas 77843-3133

Gentlemen:

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of October 11, 1984, by which you
transmitted the revised security plan for your facility.

It appears that some of the proposed changes may have safety or policy
implications which require action at Headquarters level. Accordingly, the
revised plan has been submitted to the Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards for appropriate action.

Sincerely,

Orffnet s! red Dx
E. H. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch I
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TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY

COLLEG[ OF ENGINEERING
t otttci s1AlloN ltAAs r m -n n

11 October 1984ocesRrutnr or nuctcan enGmecmuG
(409)845-4161

Region IV, USNRC
611 Ryan Plaza Dr., Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76012

Attn: Mr. James Kelly

Reference: Docket 50-59
License R-23

Dear Mr. Kelly:

Enclosed are three (3) copies of the revised security plar, for the
AGN-201M reactor at Texas A&M University. This plan should be withheld
from public disclosure. The changes were necessitated by the relocation of
the rector console and the construction of a security wall in the reactor
room. . These changes have not decreased the effectiveness of the previously
approved plan; therefore, this letter is simply to inform you that such
changes have been made. The modifications were completed on 20 September
1984. The changes have been approved by the Reactor Safety Board.

The above changes also necessitated revisions in the emergen'cy plan.
Three (3) copies of the new plan are being sent under separate cover.

If you have any questions concerning the changes and revisions, please
contact me at (409) 845-4161.

Sincerely,

Carl A. Erdman
Professor and Head

CAE/sgw ,

cc: Donald Mcdonald, Interim Dean of Engineering
and Ah3ociate Deputy Chancellor, TAMU

U.S. Nuclear. Regulatory Commission
NRR, Washington, D.C. 20555

Mr. Les Constable, Region IV Inspector

hBox 822
Killona, LA 70066
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